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October 15th, 2021 

 

To Our Valued Metro Customers, 

Effective November 15th, all Metro Freight Programs will be suspended until further notice.  

Transportation costs have become increasingly difficult to manage and control and this action allows us 

to mitigate the level of our recently announced price increase.  We will regularly monitor the situation 

and revisit this policy in the future as conditions evolve and stabilize. 

We are respectful of the challenges before all our customers and partners but we find this action 

necessary as it affords us the opportunity to adapt faster to relief in the commodity or logistics markets 

when they occur. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Nancy Fera 

Vice President of Sales, Foodservice Division 

InterMetro Industries Corporation 

 


